From: BCC, Inc.

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

Cc: vsmith@texpetro.com; kjackson@texpetro.com; rmccracken56@gmail.com; kjordan@texpetro.com
Subject: Re: 1RP-5025 Texland State A 29 #7

Date: Tuesday, May 8, 2018 4:45:58 PM

Olivia,

Once we delineate the affected area and submit our findings and excavation plan to you, we
will then excavate the contaminated soils and pull and laboratory test the bottom and sidewall
samples after excavation is complete. Thank you for clarifying.

Paul Porter
BCC, Inc.

Sent from my iPhone

On May 8, 2018, at 5:28 PM, Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us> wrote:

Mr. Porter:

Thank you for your prompt response. Acknowledged. FYI, typically, bottom and sidewall
samples are implied to be confirmation samples taken after excavation.

Please be advised that since this release occur within town, please obtain and maintain
permissible chloride levels (600 mg/kg) for 5 ft. further in depth for complete vertical
delineation. For Benzene, BTEX, and TPH extended, 1-2 ft. further in depth is sufficient.

NMOCD will agree to the proposed delineation plan for 1RP-5025 with these
conditions:
1. On a scaled map (or tabulated), provide GPS coordinates of vertical and
horizontal delineation sample locations.
2. Delineation sample locations must be no greater than 50 ft. apart.
3. Tabulate laboratory data with corresponding data from field tests, along with
sample IDs and depths of samples.

Please confirm or inform for clarification.

Thanks,
Olivia

From: BCC, Inc. <bcccorp@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 8, 2018 4:04 PM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Qlivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: vsmith@texpetro.com; kjackson@texpetro.com; rmccracken56@gmail.com;
kjordan@texpetro.com



mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us
mailto:vsmith@texpetro.com
mailto:kjackson@texpetro.com
mailto:rmccracken56@gmail.com
mailto:kjordan@texpetro.com
mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us
mailto:bcccorp@aol.com
mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us
mailto:vsmith@texpetro.com
mailto:kjackson@texpetro.com
mailto:rmccracken56@gmail.com
mailto:kjordan@texpetro.com

Subject: Re: 1RP-5025 Texland State A 29 #7

No. We will delineate the affected area and then submit an excavation plan based on
the data we obtain. We will then seek your approval before any excavation work takes
place.

Thank youl!

Paul Porter

BCC, Inc.

Sent from my iPhone

On May 8, 2018, at 4:31 PM, Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Qlivia.Yu@state.nm.us> wrote:

Mr. Porter:

As written, is the proposal to delineate 1RP-5025, while excavating?
Please be advised that NMOCD considers release characterization
conducted during excavation (remediation) an at-risk activity.

Thanks,
Olivia

From: BCC, Inc. <bcccorp@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 1, 2018 1:39 PM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Qlivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: vsmith@texpetro.com; kjackson@texpetro.com;

rmccracken56@gmail.com; kjordan@texpetro.com
Subject: 1RP-5025 Texland State A 29 #7

Good afternoon Olivia,

Please see the attached file which contains the Release Characterization /
Delineation Plan for the leak off of Texland's State A 29 #7 line. We are
seeking your approval so that we may begin delineation procedures.

Thank you!
Paul Porter
BCC, Inc.

Office # 1 800.765.3478
Cell # 806.790.1698

www.bcccorp.com
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